
We are days away from the 2015 AEP launch!  

As you know, the 2015 marketing period has been launched and we want to make sure our agents 

are prepared for the 2015 selling season! Are you certified? All agents are required to certify with 

United Healthcare before selling 2015 products.  If you haven’t certified, we have attached three    

documents that will assist you in this process. 

Annual Certification 2015 Instructions 

AHIP Process 

Certification Courses/CIP 

After your certifications are complete, supplies will be available for ordering what you will need 

for a terrific selling season. And remember to find the latest updates and additional materials for 

ordering at www.UnitedHealthProducers.com which is available to support you 24/7.  Feel free to 

contact our agent service department with any questions or supply orders. 800-777-9322 

Important: All agents selling Medicare Advantage and PDP products, 
please use the attached FAX cover page and fax all applications to the # 
listed.  
2015 MA/PDP New Business Fax cover page 
 

Once again, welcome to another selling season kick-off and to being a critical part of helping     

millions of consumers find the right health care solution that fits their needs. We are looking      

forward to providing you with the tools, resources and support to help make your job easier!   

http://image.email-uhc.com/lib/fef11c7577630c/m/5/2015+Certification+User+Guide+-+EDC.pdf
https://www.ahipmedicaretraining.com/ext/ahip/login.php
http://eldercarebroker.com/pub/Certification+process+2015.pdf
http://www.UnitedHealthProducers.com
http://eldercarebroker.com/pub/Eldercare+faxl+Cover+2015w_emodel.pdf

